
TOWN OF ACTON 

SELECTMEN'S MEETING 

AUGUST 28, 2007 

 

 
1. PUBLIC FORUM:  Bob Anderson inquired if the Special Projects allocation had been spent yet. 

Nancy said she doesn't think it has been. Bob said he didn't want to see the money spent elsewhere. 

Nancy said it is appropriated for those roads mentioned and can only be spent for those roads. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Approved as written. 

 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: Approved as written. 

 

4. WARRANT: Approved and signed. 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS: 

(A) ASSESSING: Rod will be in on August 29, in the afternoon, to try to correct the accounts that 

didn't come over through the export to Trio. 

  

(B) CABLE CONTRACT: A meeting is set for October 5. 

 

(C) FEE SCHEDULE: Tabled. 

 

6. NEW BUSINESS: 

(A) PATRICK HANNON: Hannon was not present. 

 

(B) APPOINTMENTS: (Road Committee, Conservation Committee) Selectmen voted to  appoint 

Cindy Hart to the Road Advisory Committee and Cathrin Long and Hannah Phillips  to three year 

term on the Conservation Committee and Dennis Long for a two year term on  the  Conservation 

Committee. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: Adjourned at 7:35 pm. 

 

7. MEMBERS PRESENT: Nancy Ruma, Jim Driscoll, Mike Conway 

 

8. OTHERS PRESENT: Chip Venell, Dennis Long, Bob Anderson, Percy Lowell, John Moore, Dick 

Neal, Lorraine Yeaton. 

 

9. MEETINGS: 

 


